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    2nd Sun of Easter    

23rd April 2017 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 22nd  7.30pm Declan Sheedy, Kilnasoolagh Pk. 2nd anniversary 
    James and Noel O’Leary, Ballycar and Dublin 
    Jimmy Carmody, Knocksaggart 
    Annie and John Lovett, Ballincragga & their grand daughter Nicole Daly 
    Paddy McNamara, Avondale & Ballygireen. 2nd anniversary    
Sun 23rd 11.00am     Johnny and Patsy Lynch, Ballincragga 
    Deceased members of the Keogh Family, Main Street  
Mon 24th  10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 25th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Wed  26th  10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur 27th  10.00am Daily Mass  
    7.00pm Noel and Mary Foley, Rathfolan 
Fri 28th  10.00am Daily Mass   
Sat 29th  7.30pm Paddy Corry, Lemenagh     
Sun 30th 11.00am     Ann Cope, 1st anniversary & her parents Mary and John O’Brien, Lisduff  
                              
Wells 
Sat     22nd  6.30pm Weekend Mass    
Sun 23rd 10.00am     Sunday Mass 
Sat     29th   6.30pm Weekend Mass    
Sun 30th 10.00am     Sunday Mass 
 
Carrigerry 
Sun  23rd 9.00am Frank Mahony, Rineanna 
    Tony Cronin, Ballycalla  
Fri 28th  7.00pm Patricia Henchy, Rineanna, Month’s Mind 
Sun  30th 9.00am Jack and Margaret Coffey, Caherbane  
    Pat O’Donnell, Caherbane  

 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday at 7.00pm in the upstairs  

meeting room in Newmarket Church  

Recent Death  
Pray for the happy repose of the soul of  
Robert Quigley, Ballycar.  May he rest in 
peace. 

Trócaire would like to thank parishioners for their support of the Lenten campaign 2017 and their unfailing gen-
erosity. Trócaire boxes can be returned to the parish in the coming days. Donations can also be made online 
at www.trocaire.org 

 

Divine Mercy Sunday 23 rd April, Ennis Cathedral  2.15p.m.     
 

Devotions, Confessions, Mass and Benediction.  The Feast of              
Divine Mercy is a public feast day formally established by St John 
Paul 11 in May 2000.  The Divine Mercy Devotion is inspired by the 
experiences and writings of a Polish nun, Sister Faustina, who died 
at 33 years of age in 1938 and was canonised in April 2000.   It           
embraces priests, religious and laity united in their commitment to 
live mercy in relating to their brothers and sisters, to make the            
mystery of Divine Mercy known and to invoke God’s mercy for           
sinners. Novena of Divine Mercy started Good Friday.  

 

Fr Tom and Canon Reuben wish to thank 
you all most sincerely for your support of 

their Easter Collection. 

The Sacristans Spring collection will take 
place next weekend in all three churches.    



‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  € 440        

Congratulations to our winner - Tricia Russell 
Winning ticket sold in Spar  

Next Draw : Tues 25th April in the Hair & Beauty Gallery 
 

*********************  
Cancer Care West and Galway University Hospital are organising  a 
series of free Prostate cancer information and support sessions.Wed 
April 26th @ 7pm - 9pm in Cancer Care West, Newcastle rd, Galway.   

  

*********************  
GAA Lotto: 
There was no winner of either Lotto Jackpot last week. 6, 12, 16 & 26 
were required to win €10,000 while to scoop the €7250 it was 12, 20, 
25 & 29. As it was the Easter weekend, we doubled the amount of 
weekly winners with five lucky players receiving a free County Board 
ticket to the value of €60. €40 Winners; Alena Cubik, June McMahon, 
Eoin O’Dea, John & Brian, Tom Fitzpatrick. County Board Ticket Win-
ners; Margaret Egan, L Donnellan, Fiona Curley, Owen McCarthy & 
Maura. Sunday’s draw takes place in O’Neills where €10,000 & 
€7400 will be on offer. 
 

Volunteers Needed: 
We’re holding a Spring Clean on Monday May 1st at Fr Murphy Memo-
rial Park. If you can spare an hour or two we would be grateful if you 
could join us at 9:30am. A general tidy of our grounds will be done 
along with some painting, cleaning, weeding, power-hosing and taking 
down of some signs. All help would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Collections Ongoing: 
Collections for our Cash for Clobber & Scrap Metal continue. All types 
of clothing, bedlinen (except duvets and pillows), shoes, runners, 
boots, handbags, towels and curtains in any condition are more than 
welcome for the Clobber. They can be left at the Clubhouse door with 
the money raised from this going towards covering our newly installed 
defibrillator. Our good friends and supporters at Halpin’s Garage are 
allowing us to use the back of their premises on the Limerick Rd as 
the dropping point for the Scrap Metal. Here any bit of farm machin-
ery, gates, coal bunkers, wheelbarrows, old cars, clothes lines and 
similar items will be suitable. If you may have something of interest but 
are unable to drop off the goods we will be able to ease the pressure 
and collect from your home. If you need us to bring the scrap to Hal-
pin’s, please contact one of the following volunteers who are willing to 
do the drop-off on our behalf; Jimmy Clancy (086 014 9812), Jim 
O’Leary (086 833 2692), John O’Connor (087 413 8209),                       
James McInerney (087 945 0578), Jim O’Neill (087 820 8030), Mikey 
Jones (086 812 9101), John Fitzgerald (086 375 6591) & Pat Lynch 
(087 667 3663). Thank you for your continued support. 
 

On The Field: 
Well done to our Senior Hurlers who secured a second consecutive 
Clare Cup win defeating Kilmaley 4-15 1-12. Our Junior Hurlers got 
their first win of the League defeating Tubber 1-11 1-09. Our U12 
Hurlers played in Croke Park on Wednesday, twenty two players  
featured as they took part in games against Carrick Swans, Blarney 
and Cappoquin. 
 

Camogie PRO: 
Since November 12th, the position of PRO in the Newmarket-on-
Fergus camogie club has been vacant. 
This month saw the Irish Women’s soccer team stand up for improving 
the conditions of its players. Key to boosting the profile of female 
sports in our country is the input and influence of the administrators. 
Chances are if you use social media that you liked, shared or                
retweeted a message of support for the aforementioned squad. You 
can show your support for women in sport by boosting the coverage 
of the girls and women playing camogie in our parish. To 
do that we need an individual to step forward and take on 
the position of PRO. Interested personnel are asked to 
contact Elaine Lally (086 056 6329). 

 

Diary dates:  
Annual Mass & Anointing for people with 

disabilities and chronic illnesses  will be 
held in Ennis Cathedral on Wednesday, 3rd May 
at 2pm  with Bishop Fintan Monahan as chief cele-
brant and homilist. All are welcome.  

 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock:   The annual 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock this year will take 
place on Sunday 2 nd July 2017,  sharing with Ferns 
as we have in previous years.  This year Ferns  
Diocese will lead the ceremonies.  Save the date – 
specific details will be announced at a later 
date.  

*********************   
A Day retreat “Do not worry about Tomorrow ” Facilita-
tor  Martina Lehane-Sheehan in Esker Retreat Centre, 
Athenry , Galway on Sun 7 th May. Also in Esker  Myers-
Briggs,  facilitator Dan Baragry C.Ss.R May 19th -21st . 
Contact 091 -84459 or www.redemptoristsesker.ie for more 
details. 

*********************   
Pilgrimage to the Holy Land:  Follow the footsteps 
of Jesus from Galilee to Jerusalem.  Take the TRIP of a 
LIFETIME to the HOLY LAND, June 12-22nd 2017.  Group 
Leader, Mícheál de Barra and Spiritual Director, Fr. John 
Newman (Bible Scholar).  Contact Mícheál at 0868337681 
or email culturaltoursireland@gmail.com.  (‘I was moved by 
Calvary in a way I could not imagine or describe.’ Mike, 
Pilgrim, 2016) 

*********************  
Christmas Pilgrimage to the Holy land 20 th – 
28th December 2017 (Last Remaining Seats ) for 
8 nights. Ex Dublin. Taking in Bethlehem, Jerusa-
lem  (Mount of Olives, Garden of Gethsemane, Last Supper 
Room and Calvary), Mount Tabor, Cana, Nazareth,               
Jericho, River Jordan,  Dead Sea and Sea of Galilee.  Con-
tact James Treacy  061-921470 or 0860572216.  

 
*********************  

Limerick / Clare  Group 3 Day Pilgrimage to 
Lough Derg on June Bank Holiday Weekend 
Saturday 3 rd June – Monday 5 th June .  Bus leaves 
Arthurs Quay Limerick at 5.45am with pickup available in 
Ennis, Gort, Oranmore, Claregalway,Tuam, Knock and 
Sligo.  Contact James Treacy on 0860572216 or 
061921470. 

 

*********************  
 

Clare Parkinson’s Support:  The next Support 
Group  meeting for people affected by Parkinson’s takes 
place at Carrigoran Health & Wellness Centre, Newmarket-
on-Fergus at 10.00am on Friday 28 th April.  The Support 
Group’s aim is to link people with Parkinson’s , their 
carer’s, relatives, friends and interested health and care 
professionals.  It offers a forum for discussion, support and 
information and to raise awareness locally about Parkin-
son’s  and problems associated with the condition.  These 
informal meetings normally include a presentation by a 
healthcare professional or complementary therapist, as well 
as an activity that assists people living with Parkinson's  
such as Yoga, Dance, Physiotherapy or Tai Chi.  
Refreshments provided - there is always time to enjoy a 
coffee, tea, a scone and a chat!  All are Welcome.  For 
further information contact 087 415 8430  


